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I oppose this circumvention and extreme assault on law abiding, tax paying citizens 

rights. M114 is still winding its ways through the courts at the expense of tax payers. 

This esteemed  committee must realize the legal battles that will also arise from this, 

at more cost to taxpayers. Please believe this will have no effect on whatever it is you 

think it will. We would much rather your efforts be directed towards combating the 

real emanate health issues facing this great state such as crime and the ongoing, 

mounting death toll from easy access to dangerous drugs. 

Make Oregon Great Again. Please,  


